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Smith and Glazer Seek to Serve 
While a few of the incumbents in Lafayette and Moraga have decided not to run again, both Steve Glazer and 
Victoria Smith have expressed their intent to seek re-election to the Orinda City Council in the November General 
Election.  
The deadline for nominations is August 10. In the event either of the incumbents fails to file nomination papers, the 
deadline will be extended until August 15. According to City Clerk Michele Olsen, only the incumbents had pulled 
papers as of July 26.  
Potential candidates should contact Olsen at (925)253-4221. 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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